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Thompson Rd. closure for work on water main project  
 
Fenton Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

As the Genesee County Drain Commission continues work on its Fenton-Thompson Water Main 

Extension Project, the intersection of Thompson Rd. and Torrey Rd. will be under flagging 

operation on Tuesday, August 29. The intersection will be completely closed on Wednesday, 

August 30 and Thursday, August 31. The detours are posted as follows:  

 NB Torrey  Rd. - Lahring Rd. to Linden Rd. to Baldwin Rd. to Torrey Rd. 

 EB Thompson Rd. – Linden Rd. to Baldwin Rd. to Fenton Rd.  

 WB Thompson Rd. – Fenton Rd. to Baldwin Rd. to Torrey Rd.  

 SB Torrey Rd. – Baldwin Rd. to Linden Rd. to Lahring Rd.  

The new water main will service residents in Mundy and Fenton Townships. The project is 

expected to be completed in the summer of 2023, weather permitting.  

If you have questions, please contact the Genesee County Drain Commission, at 810-732-7870. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

